
12 June 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam 

LOCAL PLAN 

I object to proposals for the local plan for Warrington on the grounds that it is not sound. 

I oppose the loss of Green Belt land for development. It is not justified to lose nearly all the Green 
Belt land in South Warrington leaving only a few small areas. 

Recent evidence shows that pollution is causing serious health problems. We live in an area with 
motorways and major roads which are often congested. Green areas are needed to reduce pollution. 
Mental and physical health is improved by green areas. 

Brown field sites should be used. This would improve those areas and public transport links should 
be given p1iority to these areas. Public transport is very poor in South Warrington and most new 
homes in these areas have several cars. 

Derelict and unused properties near town centres should be developed to provide homes which have 
good transport links. 

Please take these points into account when deciding on the future of South Warrington. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne McMurtrie 




